INTERNATIONAL BIOGRAPHICAL CENTRE CAMBRIDGE ENGLAND

23rd June 2017

Professor Shih-Cheng Horng Chaoyang University Tech Sci & Engineering Bldg E726, 168 Jifong E Rd Wufeng Dist Taichung City 41349 Taiwan ROC



Ref. HonDL/50th anniv/inv

Dear Professor Horng

HONORARY DOCTORATE OF LETTERS

CELEBRATING IT'S 50TH ANNIVERSARY

I am delighted to inform you that your name has been put forward to receive – entirely through merit – an **Honorary Doctorate of Letters** from the International Biographical Centre of Cambridge, England.

Only a select few have been honoured with this prestigious Doctorate and it reflects an ultimate recognition of your lifetime achievements.

Honorary Doctorates are awarded by leading institutions and are seen as a very significant distinction that achieves utmost respect and admiration throughout the world. The IBC was founded by my predecessor, Dr. Ernest Kay, in 1967 and as the institute celebrates its fiftieth anniversary, I feel Professor Horng that the time is right to offer an Honorary Doctorate to those who have achieved the most. Over those years the institute has housed the biographical details of nearly two million individuals from across the globe who have contributed significantly to their field of expertise, whether it be education, science, engineering, business, health profession or another. Our record of biographical research is now recognised as contributing greatly to learning and understanding amongst peoples and nations and so, after fifty years, I consider that the IBC is well qualified to offer you an Honorary Doctorate of Letters.

Once your enrolment has taken place I will personally write to a number of institutions and media of your choosing to announce your investiture as an **Honorary Doctor of Letters**. Photographs may be included if you so wish and, in addition, you will be entitled to show the letters **HonDL** after your name in correspondence and announcements so that your colleagues, family and friends will know that you have been made an **Honorary Doctor of Letters**.

I look forward to your early response.

Sincerely

Nicholas S Law

Director General

Our Research Department have hi-lighted your name as a potential recipient of the **IBC Honorary Doctorate of Letters** and as a special gift from me to you in our 50th Anniversary year I have decided to reduce the full cost by 50%